
Good morning, 

Please have into consideration our support to open Mona Vale markets one hour earlier on 
Sundays. The existing very short trading day is proving unfair to traders, denying them income, 
and the customers who want to shop early leaving the rest of the day free. 

Thank you for your help and support to the community 

Warm Regards,

Joshua Beck
Creative Director
+61 424 902 201
josh@beeswaxwraps.com.au
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